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THE	BIG	MOVE	
SATURDAY,	August	12,	2023	

11:30	am	(CDT)		
	

 
 
The Mammoth Cave Stagecoach is returning to Mammoth Cave. 
This once in a lifetime event will happen at 11:30AM sharp on Saturday, August 
12th. 

Please arrive no later than 11 AM (CST), and park in the Hotel overflow parking 
lot past the Lodge. The event will begin at 11:30, with the Stagecoach leaving 
the Camp Store and arriving in front of the Lodge at about 11:45. 	We will have a 
short ceremony with short speeches, and conclude with time being made 
available	for	pictures	to	be	taken. 
 

Once those are done, participants will take part in the "rolling in" of the 
Stagecoach to the Lodge Lobby. 
 

Hope to see everyone tomorrow at Mammoth Cave. 	This is a rain or shine event. 


